
 

MINUTES  

Planning Commission Meeting: December 9, 2024 
 

Application: 
 
FP24-0037: Request for approval of a final plat for The Shops at 

Prairie Farms, Second Plat, containing two (2) lots on 
approximately 2.54 acres, located southwest of W. 
Santa Fe Street and N. Persimmon Drive. 

 

 
A motion to approve FP24-0037 was made by Commissioner Breen and seconded by 
Commissioner Chapman. The motion passed with a vote of 8 to 0 with no stipulations. 


